
Ash Croft Primary Academy Parent Forum 
Thursday 5th July 2018 

 
 

 
Attendees: 
35 Parents/Carers for crafts/orienteering morning 
Penny Brown – Executive Principal 
Manpreet Ubhie – Head of Academy 
Henry Carter – Assistant Principal 
Kash Khunkhuna – Office Administrator 
 
Thank you to the parents who attended our parent forum. Issues that were 
raised/discussed: 
 

Discussion Point Notes 

1. Football Team  With Mr Riley leaving, who would run the Football team? 
PB explained that Mr Carter run the football team in September 
 

2. Uniform  Will the uniform change in September? 
PB referred parents to the FAQ on the Academy website regarding 
Academy changes. Only the uniform logo will change but that will 
be a gradual process. Parents are not expected to buy new 
uniform straight away.  
PB also explained the changes to the Senior Leadership Team 
titles as stated above.  
The academy will also adapt the Believe Achieve Succeed vision. 
 

3. Transition  Will you have the 2-week transition? 
Yes, this will be the same as last year. Children have the 
opportunity to settle in their new classes with their teacher. They 
will begin their new curriculum. It was a success last year, children 
are settled and look forward to September. 
 

4. Ofsted Are there going to be any changes to the school after the Ofsted 
report? 
There will not be any changes but will ensure that the outcomes for 
children are the best that we can achieve at Ash Croft. Mobility is 
high and we are finding children joining and leaving the Academy. 
Only 70 children live in the catchment area. The children that stay 
with us through KS2 achieve the expected standard or greater 
depth at the end of KS2. 
 

5. Sports Day 
 

Comment: Sports day this year was well organised and it was a 
delight to watch. 
 

 


